
 

                                                                       
Wednesday 2nd April 2025 

Hispanic Day: Friday 2nd May  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are pleased to announce that on Friday 2nd May, we will be holding our second Hispanic 
Culture Day at Kingfisher Hall Academy, where we celebrate the language and culture of 
Spain and other Spanish-speaking countries. 
 
On this day, our children will enjoy a range of class-based and out-of-class activities to mark 
the occasion. Traditional dance, cultural food sessions and craft activities such as making 
maracas, piñatas and mosaics will be on offer. 
 
Children will not wear uniform on this day: instead, we are asking them to come in wearing 
the flag colours of one of the Spanish-speaking countries. They are as follows: 

 Theme country/colours  

Reception: Spain – red and yellow 

 
Year 1: Equatorial Guinea – green, white, red and blue  

 
Year 2: 
  

Bolivia – red, yellow and green 

 

Year 3:  Mexico – red, white and green 

 
Year 4:  Peru – red and white 

 
Year 5:  Costa Rica – blue, white and red 

 
Year 6: Chile – blue, white and red 

 
There will also be a special Spanish-inspired menu on the day prepared by our catering 
team. 
 
We hope that this year’s Hispanic Culture Day will be fun and enriching for all our pupils. 
Please get in touch if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards, 
Ms. Ferrandes (Spanish teacher) & Mr. Merritt-Hall (Primary Music & Languages lead) 


